
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 

Circular No. 218 (21-22) 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Re: Ordering of novel, Lord of the Flies, for the S3 Literature Class  (2022-2023) 

We are happy to inform you that your son has been selected for the S3 English Literature class (S3 Lit for 

short) for the coming academic year (2022-2023). His selection was based not only on his academic performance 

in S2, but also his positive attitude and behaviour. We hope he can continue with this positive approach in S3 

English lessons this year as well. The class is run by Ms Roberts, our NET teacher.  

In terms of what makes this class different from the other S3 classes is that alongside the regular S3 

curriculum, your son will be studying more literature. The aim of the added component of literature is to extend 

your son and capitalize on the potential he has with the English language. We believe that by reading the chosen 

literature book, Lord of the Flies, and completing the various tasks and activities, your son’s ability will be 

stretched even further. The literature based curriculum will not only add interest to his learning, but also enable 

him to get even better results in English particularly with a view to the HKDSE. 

Your son will still be taught the regular S3 curriculum and will need to sit the same form wide assessments 

(e.g. mid-year exams, term test and final exams). We will take an integrated approach to teaching the core-

curriculum with the set literature book. However, we also expect your son to be able to do a certain amount of 

self-study/independent learning and therefore, he needs to be motivated.  

We would like to give details of the novel your son needs to buy for the beginning of the 2022-23 school 

year.  We suggest the easiest way to order the book is through the bookshop used by the school, Jing Kung Book 

Store. The book is on the booklist of the school for the year 2022-23. Further details of the book are provided 

below.  

We understand you may have questions about the curriculum. We, that is the Panel Chair, Mr Cheung, 

and our NET, Ms Roberts, would be more than happy to talk to you in person or on the phone. Please do not 

hesitate to contact us if this is the case. We can be contacted on 2546 0117. 

We sincerely hope your son enjoys the S3 English literature class, and that it proves to be of benefit to 

him. 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Ms Roberts, The NET Teacher & Teacher of S3 Literature Class 

for Principal  

Details of the book:  

Name of the book: Lord of the Flies 

Author:  William Golding 

Publication date 22 Jul, 2011 Publication City/Country New York, NY, United States 

Publisher Penguin Putnam Inc ISBN13 9780399501487 

Details of book store: 

Name of book store: Jing Kung Book Store 

Address:  168 Tung Lo Wan Road, Causeway Bay 

Telephone no:  2571 1770 

 

https://www.bookdepository.com/publishers/Penguin-Putnam-Inc

